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I’m Dan  Mulholland, from Eugene now, from Florence originally,  K-12 student of Siuslaw
School District.  I’ve worked with 350 Eugene and Global Ocean Health  on climate policy
issues for many years.   I’m here to tell you what to do; because no-one else ever does that.

In 1919, Oregon passed the nation’s first fuel tax to pay  for highways.  6 years later, 91% of
the states had passed similar legislation. An  Oregon climate law is not only about addressing
Oregon’s emissions, but also about encouraging other states to act.  

My priority is passing a bill. The climate effort will go on for decades; this law will be
modified to fit experience and circumstances.  Getting  started is what is required of  us now.

Coming up with a measure with decent benefits compared to the costs, is the challenge, not
making myself or other bill advocates happy.  Both Timber Unity  and Renew Oregon need a
good climate bill.

Please make the comprises needed to maintain a quorum, get  majority support,
and pass a bill in  2020.

Thanks!

mailto:mulhollanddr@hotmail.com
mailto:HRULES.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

